Barbara Gingell-Farris

I urge you to keep Muldoon and any area in East Anchorage out of the Eagle River apportionment.
Eagle River has nothing in common, socio-economically, with those of us who live in Muldoon.
We don't share the same services, stores or recreational opportunities. We in Muldoon are a diverse
population. And including Muldoon with Eagle River, white-washes and dilutes that diversity.
Please consider adding a portion of the hillside to Eagle River. They are more similar physically
and socio-economically to Eagle River.



